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June Two 

#exceptionaleveryday 

Key Dates before the end of term 
 

Tomorrow, Friday 22nd June—see below 
Monday 25th—Thursday 28th June—Year 6 Residential Trip 

Friday 29th June—Southwark Schools World Cup event— 
Camelot representing Nigeria in the event (shirts to wear welcomed) 

Thursday 5th July—New Reception Parents Information Day 
Friday 6th July—Southwark Schools Athletics Tournament 

 

Tuesday 10th July—Parents Evening—3.45—6.00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday 11th July—Year 6 End of Year Production 5.30 p.m. 
 

Friday 13th July—Camelot Summer Fair—3.30—5.00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday 17th July—Sports Day: Year Two to Year Six children             
Burgess Park 9.45—11.45 a.m. Families welcome to support 

Wednesday 18th July—Sports Day: Nursery, Reception, Year One children 
at school from 9.30 a.m. 

 
Thursday 19th July—Year 6 Graduation Assembly 9.00 a.m. 

gowns not available this year but farewell assembly for all to attend 
Friday 20th July—School term finishes before lunch at 12.00 

noon + no after school provision 
 

+ Monday 3rd September—New academic year starts 

Tomorrow, Friday 22nd June from 4.00 p.m. 
 

Come and support Nigeria in the World Cup at Camelot 
 

Beat the goalie competition and win footballs at half time 
 

Parents/Carers to bring the food please 
 

All the family (& particularly Dads) invited to cheer on our adopted 
(second) team in the World Cup! 

Come to Ballcourt Gate at 3.50 p.m. with your children and some food? 



 

We hear Betty Robinson is competing as 

well as Camelot school dancers performing! 



June—the loveliest longest month! 

Exceptional Assemblies….      Year 5 pupils arrived very early 
Sierra Leone, Spain, Jamaica….     for their new 8.00 a.m. start 

+ Magic Breakfast started! 
Ex pupil & professional footballer, 
Anton Ferdinand visited the school 
 

& exceptional parents graduated in  
Parent Gym 2018 

& we were winners in the 
Southwark Rounders     
Tournament.  
Winners like England! 



PE Kits 
The school has a policy that our children get changed for PE 
lessons and sporting events into school PE kit as modelled 

by Harry and Tiana below. 
 
 
 

 
We ask that 

no football 

shirts are 

used for PE 

and no 

fashion 

tops 

PE Kits are 
blue or 
white 
school t 
shirts  
with blue 
shorts— 
all available 
from our 
school  
uniform 
supplier on 
Rye Lane 

Please ensure your child has a white or blue PE t-shirt 
by next week or they will be prevented from            

participating in school PE lessons.  
We recommend buying a reserve white t shirt from a 

local supermarket (currently £2 at Asda) so if any 
child who cannot find their kit or it is in the wash 

then a reserve t shirt can be used instead.  
Please also buy blue shorts or a dark coloured     
tracksuit—please without logos or wording.  



 

 


